Greetings!

Welcome to Week 17 here at Baldwin Hills!   We are assessing & launching trimester two unit studies with community/state/nation units using culturally responsive texts and earth science explorations. STEAM Enrichment will resume after Winter Break, where our scholars engage in critical thinking through chess instruction, yoga, and engineering.


Our calendar updates are as follows:
· Tuesday, 12/12:  SSC Mtg. at 4:00
· Wednesday, 12/13:  ELAC at 8:15
· Thursday, 12/14:  Winter Program Family Performances at 8:45 and 1:10 and our GSC Mtg. at 4:00
· Friday, 12/15:  1:30 Dismissal as we head out for Winter Break
 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Looking ahead:  Enjoy the holiday season with loved ones!  We’ll return to school on January 8, 2018!

Remember to visit our school’s website for continued updates and resources: http://www.baldwinhillselementaryschool.com/ 

And to receive school text alerts, text BHEPUPDATES to 41411!

Let’s make this a wonderful week!

Peace,
Letitia Johnson-Davis, EdD
Principal, Baldwin Hills Elementary Pilot & Gifted High Ability Magnet 
Los Angeles Unified School District
Local District West
(323) 937-7223  - phone
(323) 937-6529 - fax

P, bon s Gy ik e i Sy Mt
{52752 o




